
               SBBCH March 05, 2015 Meeting Minutes     

   respectfully submitted by Shelly Duff, Secretary 
 

1. Meeting called to order 7:00 pm by SBBCH President Bill Holt. 

 

2. Bill welcomed and introduced guests Connie Ray and Suzie Hall. 

 

3. Motion to approve January minutes, made by Robbin Schindele, seconded, and passed. 

 

4. Bill Conger presented the March Treasures report: 

 
   

Beginning Balance - $6,562.61 
 

Income -                     $1,050.56 
 

Dues - $220 
Calendars - $480 
Voided Check - $350  (Sportsmen show) 
Interest - .06 

 
Expenses -                  $342.83 

 
Insurance - $90 
Speaker’s Dinner - $36.23 – overage of $11.23 
Stamps - $19.60 
PO Box Rent - $80 
Sportsmen Show - $25 (power in booth) 
Web Site - $92 

 
Ending Balance -       $7,269.84 

 
State Farm  Balance - $6110.76 after $1.56 interest for January 

 

Motion was made by Charles Chick to accept the Treasures report as stated, seconded and passed.  

 

Bill Conger stated there was an $11.25 overage on the budget, motion to accept made by Robbin Schindele, 

seconded and passed. 

 

5. Committee Reports: 

   Standing Committees 

 

Projects & Rides: Rob Adams reported on another fun ride coming up on March 22 at Succor Creek.  

Rob also spoke about the upcoming Sawyer class the first weekend in May and the First aid/CPR 

training coming up on April 18, 2015. 

 

Calendar Sales: Bill Holt reports that 212 calendars are sold. 
 

Sportsman’s Show: All the slots are full for manning the show March 5 thru March 8 

 

2015 Horse Expo:  Sign ups are still available for April 17-19  
 

             

 



 State Directors/National Director - 
 

Phil Ryan discussed some upcoming resolutions to be considered.  Phil also gave an update on HR 845. 

 

 6.   Unfinished Business 

Sawyer training scheduled for 1
st
 weekend in May. 

First aid/CPR training to be given by Bogus Basin Ski Patrol April 18
th

. 
 

7. New Business 
 Bill Holt to get an estimate on BCHI arm patches.  

  

8.  Program, Good of the Order/Notices 

Marybeth Conger brought in 8 used riding helmets from “Ride For Joy”. A motion was made to 

donate $100.00 to “Ride For Joy” by Phil Ryan, seconded and passed. 
   

Door Prizes  
 

  Meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

2015 Officers of Squaw Butte Back Country Horsemen 

 President:  Bill Holt 

 Vice-President:  Charles Chick 

 Secretary:  Shelly Duff 

 Treasurer:  Bill Conger 

 Two (2) State Directors: Phil Ryan 

        Robbin Schindele 

 Alternate State Director:  Marybeth Conger 

 Foundation Director:  Roger Segers 

 Alt Foundation Directors:  Chris Holt 


